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Federal Subsistence Board to Hold Work Session  
 

This meeting announcement addresses a change in venue. 

 

The Federal Subsistence Board (Board) will hold a work session February 7, 2024, beginning at 9:00 

a.m. until the Board has completed its work. A meeting announcement published on January 19, 

2024, previously stated that the work session would be held at the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 

Regional Office. The work session will now be held at the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Southern 

Alaska Fish & Wildlife Field Office at 4700 BLM Road, Anchorage, Alaska 99507-2546. 
 

During the work session, the Board will review recommendations on the 2024 Fisheries Resources 

Monitoring Plan and updates and revisions to the Board’s Regional Advisory Council 

Correspondence Policy. The Board will also receive a briefing on the Federal Subsistence 

Management Program dialog with the Pacific Salmon Commission regarding Transboundary issues. 

 

A meeting agenda and associated meeting materials are available at www.doi.gov/subsistence/board. 

The public is welcome and encouraged to participate. 

 

Teleconference toll-free: (833) 436-1163; Conference ID: 971 541 554# 

  

Reasonable Accommodations: The Federal Subsistence Board is committed to providing access to 

these meetings for all participants. Please make request in advance for sign language interpreter 

service, assistive listening devices, or other reasonable accommodations. Please make requests to 

Robbin La Vine, (907) 786-3353, subsistence@fws.gov at least seven business days prior to the 

meeting you would like to attend to give the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service sufficient time to process 

your request. All reasonable accommodation requests are managed on a case-by-case basis. 

 

Information about the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web at 

www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 
 

Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 

notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates 

by emailing fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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